
FES PTA General Membership Meeting Minutes 

Friday, November 13th, 2015 

 

The November 13th meeting of the FES PTA General Membership was called to order by 
President, Emily Phillips, at 6:03 p.m.  The meeting was held in the Music Room. 

Executive Committee Members present included Emily Phillips, Amy Smith and Karen Baez. 
General members in attendance were Janna Taylor, Brooke Mills, Caroline Mack, Charlotte 
Baez and Sue Regan. 

The September 16th, 2015 minutes were read and approved as presented. 

Old Business 

Mums were planted in front of the FES front yard sign.   

Thank you notes were sent out to the volunteers that handed out candy for our students.   

The Charleston Wrap Fundraiser pick up dates will be Monday November 23rd and Tuesday 
November 24th. 

Spirit wear orders are due November 20th.  

Chipotle Fundraiser night will be held on December 7th from 4pm-8pm. 

New Business 

The Federalsburg Christmas Parade is Monday, December 14th at 7 p.m.  It was proposed that we 
coordinate with the FES Band.  Brooke Mills, along with Janna Taylor and Caroline Mack 
agreed to get the tractor and the trailer for the parade.  Some ideas for the trailer were kids in 
boxes as presents, the trailer made into a red sleigh and a Christmas tree. 

It was agreed that another date would be set to meet and finalize the float. 

 

Next Meeting of the FES PTA will be on Tuesday, January 12th, 2016 at 6 p.m. 

The Meeting was adjourned at 6:35 p.m. by Emily Phillips. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Amy Smith, Secretary 

 


